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Dear Parents, 

We are all starting to look forward to Saturday 

July 7th when Brereton Garden Party is hosted at 

the school. This is a community day when we raise 

money for the church and the school. 

There will be competitions for everyone to take 

part in, stalls, a barbeque, cakes and teas, a dog 

show and many, many more attractions.  

Competitions include: 

Photography - ‘Brereton’ 

Baking - ‘World Cup Cake’ 

Art - ‘Portrait of Mrs Riley’ 

Please bring your competition entries in to school 

on Friday 6th July.  This year we will be opening up 

the judging to include a peoples vote.  

Non uniform day for our bottle tombola will be 

held on Thursday 28th June. 

Midday playleader 

We are still searching for a new playleader to join 

our super team of middays. If you are interested 

in working with our children between 12-1pm each 

day, call in at the office for more details.   

Governors Vacancies 

We currently have two vacancies for Foundation 

Governors; people who would uphold the Christian 

Distinctiveness of our school through effective 

governance. If you are interested in joining our 

team please speak to our Chair of Governors, Nick 

Mathers. 

GDPR 

Your child will be bringing home our updated  

privacy notice and a parental consent form. Please  

complete and return the consent form by Friday 

15th June.  

Sports Day T-Shirts 

Sports day (weather permitting) will be on Friday 

29th June. Your child should know which team they 

are in and the colours are as follows:  

Mars - Red 

Pluto - Blue 

Jupiter - Yellow 

Saturn - Green 

Whole School Photograph 

Tempest photography will be in school on Tuesday 

19th June to take a whole school photograph. 

 

Lucy Guy, Millie Edwards , Holly Brown and Neve 

Quinn , Team Brereton Rose Queen, did a        

sponsored 6.2 mile walk on Sunday 10th June at 

Tegg's Nose Macclesfield in aid of the Christies 

Hospital. Please sponsor the girls cause by donating 

directly to their fundraising page -  

https://www.justgiving.com/Barbara-Mayers?

utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraisingpa

g e & u t m _ c o n t e n t = B a r b a r a -

M a y e r s & u t m _ c a m p a i g n = p f p -

e m a i l & u t m _ t e r m = 3 Z N 5 Q K 6 g z .  

JustGiving sends your donation straight to The 

Christie and automatically reclaims Gift Aid if you 

are a UK taxpayer, so your donation is worth even   

more.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Today we celebrate our wonderful 

PTA who go the extra mile to host 

events such as the garden party. 

 

This raises funds for us and for the 

church in our community. 

 

Please come along and support us on 

7th July . 

https://www.justgiving.com/Barbara-Mayers?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraisingpage&utm_content=Barbara-Mayers&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=3ZN5QK6gz
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Safeguarding 

 

Top Tip for Games 

Before allowing children to play a new online game, 

either try it yourself first, or research online to 

see if it’s appropriate – paying attention to issues 

such as whether there’s a chat system and wheth-

er the game they are playing is age appropriate.  

 

The National Online Safety group have created a 

free guide for parents & carers for your school to 

share about ‘Playerunknown's Battle-

grounds’ (PUBG) – a game played by millions of chil-

dren  and  young  peop le  wor ldwide . 

  

The guide is designed to inform parents and carers 

about the dangers and risks of letting their chil-

dren play PUBG and how they can help keep their 

c h i l d r e n  s a f e  o n l i n e . 

 

Please follow this link for a free guide for parents:  

h t t p s : / / t w i t t e r . c o m / n a t o n l i n e s a f e t y /

status/1006924770657611776  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://nationalonlinesafety.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2c75458b4927d513cbb744c23&id=ecd547039a&e=6221159099
https://nationalonlinesafety.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2c75458b4927d513cbb744c23&id=ecd547039a&e=6221159099

